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c. Carrying out training and testing with operational air 

squadrons under conditions of extreme cold in Canada.
The Canadian members invited the attention of United States 

members to cold weather tests at Edmonton of RCAF and RAF equipment 
being conducted by the RCAF. Air Vice Marshal Curtis undertook to 
send to General Henry information which would enable the U.S. Army 
or Naval Air Forces to decide if they wished to participate in 
further tests at Edmonton. After discussion, the Canadian Section 
undertook to suggest to the Chiefs of Staff Committee at Ottawa 
that study be given to the foregoing proposals, including the 
suggestion that the Army Air Forces participate in the work now 
being carried on by the RAF and the RCAF at Edmontoh. In this 
connection, both General Spry and Air Vice Marshal Curtis emphasized 
the need for making early decisions on these suggestions possible 
in view of the preparations which would be necessary at various Air 
fields and other installations.
17. (To be prepared by United States Section; will be added later)
18. - The Board continued its discussions on the subject of postwar 
collaboration, during which views were exchanged informally. It 
was agreed that the two sections should continue to study various 
aspects of the problem and that it would be discussed at the next 
meeting.
19. Progress Reports were presented by the service members and 
discussed by the Board.
20. After agreeing to meet in Montreal on May 16 and 17th, the 
Board adjourned at 1P.M., Friday, 22 March 1946.
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